Byford Childcare Centre

A warm, secure, family orientated service, allowing your child to
grow to their fullest potential. Be Assured your child’s best interests
are always No. 1.

May 2017 Newsletter

What a child can do today with
assistance, she will be able to do by
herself tomorrow,

AZQUOTES

From the Office.......

Wow!! What a busy couple of months we have had, who can believe we are nearly in June, the time is flying by.

We would like to encourage all parents to read the newsletters that are emailed as it may also contain
important information in relation to policy changes, fees, children’s curriculum, family participation, and most
importantly regulation and legislation changes in the children services industry. The newsletter is also a great
way to keep up with events within the centre as well as the community. If you have any suggestions of what
you might like to see in the newsletter, please let us know.

Effective as of the 3rd July 2017 there will be a fee increase. The fee increase is due to the rising costs in
insurances, amenities, staff wages, general inflation and other expenses. We are in the process of assessing
what this increase will be and will pass the information onto you all as soon as possible. To plan for those
families who reach CCR cap by the end of the next financial year, we invite you to speak to Jodi or Nadene in
regards to putting in place a payment plan to help budget for the full financial year.

Just a reminder, if your child is going to be absent for any session can you please contact the centre and let us
know. This is especially necessary if we are collecting your child from school as we have 6 schools to pick up
from on a tight schedule.

We hope you have an amazing week and a fantastic long weekend.

Nadene and Jodi




